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2 November 2017

Domestic Homicide Review — ‘Samina’

I am very sorry for the delay in replying to your letter of 19 September in which you kindly
provide an update on the observations made by the Quality Assurance Panel in the letter
dated 31 March 2017 on the ‘Samina’ DHR report.

| am very grateful to you for carefully considering the issues raised by the Panel and for
clearly setting out the actions taken, where appropriate, in each case.

The Panel is satisfied that all matters have now been addressed and would like to thank you
and your colleagues for your participation in the process and for the considerable work that
you have put into the report in this case.

Yours sincerely

Chair of the Home Office DHR Quality Assurance Panel



